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THE CONNECTICUT INTERSCHOLASTIC ATHLETIC CONFERENCE

To: CIAC High School Principals, Directors of Athletics
From: Dr. Karissa Niehoff, Executive Director, CIAC

Subject: Lindsey Vonn Program

The CIAC is thrilled to present a very special evening with one of the United States’
most decorated athletes, Ms. Lindsey Vonn. An Olympic gold medalist, world champion
and many times winner of World Cup races, Ms. Vonn will appear at Southington High
School on Monday, October 3, 2016 in the school’s auditorium. Doors will open at 6:00
pm and the program will begin at 6:30 pm. Ms. Vonn will take the stage at 7:00 pm. At
that time she will introduce her new book, “Strong Is The New Beautiful” and will join
CIAC Executive staff member, Dr. Robert Lehr, for a conversation intended to empower
girls and women to become stronger in all aspects of their lives.

We are inviting you to send students to this once-in-a-lifetime program. Tickets will be
sold on a first-come, first-served basis. The cost is $50 per attendee and each ticket
includes a copy of Ms. Vonn’s new book, which is scheduled for release the following
day.

Each interested school should call Judy Sylvester at the CIAC — (203) 250-1111 for
tickets and information.

We look forward to seeing your students at this very special event!



